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May 1, 2023 to May 23, 2024 
  

Mrs. Tibbals 6th grade 
ctibbals@troysd287.org 

(208)835-4261 

 

Dear Families, 

    Our ISATs are nearly complete! Students were 

assessed in the areas of math and ELA. Sixth grade 

students are doing an amazing job of staying 

focused and giving the state testing everything they 

have. I have told them that the effort they continue 

to put forth is everything I hoped for.  

    This year’s “Shark Tank” challenge was incredible! 

Each group/ student worked so hard and rose to the 

challenge. Thank you to everyone that was able to 

join us remotely or in person. 

    With a month of school to go we have lots of fun 

and challenging activities and projects to look 

forward to completing. Country reports and 

presentations are coming up in two weeks and sixth 

grade will help facilitate field day. We continue to 

work on new skills in math, science, public speaking, 

and reading.  

    It has been a joy to work with your children this 

year. We have learned so much together. Thank you 

for sharing them with me.  

                            ~Crystal Tibbals 

 

 

May Events 

May 9: growing up 

classes 

May 10: band share @ 

elementary school,         

1-1:45 pm 

May 14: jr. high transition 

tour 

May 15: country reports 

due 

May 15: spring concert 

5:30 PM at THS gym 

May 16: Spring Valley 

field trip- all day 

May 17: country report  

presentations 

May 21: Mad Hatter’s 

Tea Party 

May 23: Last day of 

School and field day  

(Early release at 1:15) 
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Madd Hatter’s Tea Party: 

In place of a book project for the month of May, 

students have the opportunity to attend a special tea 

party event in place of doing a project. Students may 

dress as any book character and spend the time visiting 

with classmates about their favorite books and 

characters from their reading adventures this year. The 

event is scheduled for the afternoon of May 20th. All 

students MUST finish their monthly book assignment to 

attend. There will be tea and hot chocolate served as 

well as fruits, veggies, cheese and crackers served. I 

supply all the goodies.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


